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Friday, 7" February 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Friday, 7" March, Y5 will be attending a live performance of ‘Are You Sitting
Comfortably?’ by The Halle Orchestra at the Sheffield City Hall.

The children will need to bring a packed lunch (no nuts please) and drink. We will
travel into town on the bus, have a picnic lunch and then attend the concert. We will
aim to return to school by the end of the day at 3.15pm. However, this will depend on
public transport. We will keep in touch via text if there are any issues.

The total cost is £7.11p including the concert ticket and the return bus fare. Please log
onto ParentPay to make your payment and give permission for your child to attend. If
your child is eligible for free school meals or if you need support towards covering the
cost, please see the school office.

If required, children will also need to bring any medication/care plans, e.g. inhalers.

Kind regards,

The Y5 team



